April 19, 2018

Olena Golubieva

Private limited company "HOTLINE" (referred to herein as “Provider”)
10G Starokyivska street

Kyiv, Ukraine

Re: HOTLINE.ua As A Search Option In Firefox

Dear Olena:

Mozilla Corporation (“Mozilla”) distributes the Mozilla Firefox browser (“Firefox™) directly and indirectly
throughout the world. In the interest of our mutual users, Mozilla has the ability to offer Hotline.ua as a search
option within one or more versions of Firefox. This would mean that a Firefox user would be able to select
Hotline.ua to do a search from one or more search access points within the Firefox browser.

This letter is to confirm the following:

1. Mozilla has the right, but not the obligation, to offer Hotline.ua as a search option within one or more
versions of Firefox. If Mozilla does decide to offer Hotline.ua in one or more versions of Firefox, this will be done
by Mozilla incorporating a search plug-in that incorporates a url and trademark/logo (together favicon, “URL &
Favicon™) to be provided by Provider.

2. Within thirty (30) days after signing this letter, Provider will provide Mozilla with the URL & Favicon.
After receipt, Mozilla may incorporate the URL & Favicon in one or more versions of Firefox as elected by Mozilla.
If Provider desires to have Mozilla include meta data to indicate searches are from Firefox, Mozilla may incorporate
such meta data.

3. As between the parties, Mozilla is solely responsible for Firefox, and Provider is solely responsible for
Hotline.ua and the URL & Favicon and any meta data provided.

4. Provider confirms to Mozilla that it has the necessary rights to authorize Mozilla to offer Hotline.ua as a
search option, including the URL & Favicon and meta data, within Firefox as set forth in this letter.

5. Either party may terminate this letter at any time, with or without cause, upon at least ninety (90) days prior
written notice by sending such notice to the applicable address set forth in this letter (as such address may be
changed by either party). Upon termination, Mozilla will remove Hotline.ua from all future builds of Firefox;
provided, that Provider understands that any versions of Firefox previously distributed may still have Hotline.ua
unless and until the end user updates Firefox to a subsequent version of Firefox without Hotline.ua.

Please complete the below information for a contact person, have this letter signed by an authorized representative
of Provider and then return the countersigned letter to my attention. Thank you.

Best regards,

S

Mark Crandon
Senior Director, Business Development and
Strategic Partnerships
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ACCEPTED AND AGREED TO:
PROVIDER

Byi
Name: Serhii Arabadii MAU/

Title: CEO
Date: =2 HF. O4. 2018

Provider Contact Person For Implementation

Name; Qlena Golubieva

Email Address: golubeva/@hotline.ua
Phone Number: +380678141817
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